Abha Rai
School of Social Work, Loyola University Chicago
1 E. Pearson Street, 5th Floor, Chicago, Illinois-60611



October 1, 2020

Dr. Panagiotis Pentaris
Greenwich Social Work Review

Dear Dr. Pentaris, 

My co-author and I would like to thank you for the opportunity to submit an original reflection piece titled, “Navigating academia during the COVID-19 pandemic: Can you do it all?” Our piece is in response to the special COVID-19 related call by the journal. 

In this piece, we reflect on our own experiences as new social work Assistant Professors and provide best practices and strategies we used to adjust to our first semester amid this pandemic. We believe these strategies and approaches can be used by other academics, considering we are still in the living in this “new normal.” We trust that you find our work valuable and suitable for publication in the Greenwich Social Work Review. 

Please address all correspondence concerning this paper to me at arai4@luc.edu. Once again, thank you for the opportunity to submit our work. 

Sincerely, 
Abha Rai, MSW, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor
School of Social Work
Loyola University Chicago  





